





Nov. 2011

Fanbelt Flyer

Next meeting is **Nov. 5th**Meeting start time 6:00 PM at Black Bear Restaurant **Reminder Dues are Due Now**Upcoming events:

Instillation Dinner for the new officers Nov. 5th at Black Bear Restaurant. Holiday Party Dec. 10th at 5:00 more info to come. Mark your calendars. Florididino's Restaurant, 590 North Alma School Road #35, Chandler, Arizona 85224 - Phone # 480-812-8433

Car Show at Old Country Buffet postponed to a future date.

We are still looking for members willing to share their love of the Corvair in one of our newsletters. If you are interested in sharing your experiences, contact Mary at 623-698-9313. Come join us at the meeting and make it the best club in Arizona. Your Officer's for 2011 are:

President- John Seaman- Phone number 480-242-1211- email Rampside63@hotmail.com

Vice President- Bill Rhode- Phone 480-963-8877

Treasurer- Dianne Rencenberger-480-775-8116

Secretary- Bob Rencenberger-480-775-8116

Board Members:

Miner Fleming Mary Seaman John Priddy

Webmaster- Dave

Fanbelt Flyer Editor- Mary Seaman

Librarian - Miner Fleming

Hobbyist Counsel Representative- Ande Lange- assistant hobbyist -Art Vermier

Web address is cactuscorvairclub.com

Deadline for articles, ads, etc.. is the fifteenth (15) of the month. Submit items and Exchange Newsletters to:

Mary Seaman Fanbelt Flyer Editor Cactus Corvair Club Inc. PO Box 67266 Phoenix, AZ 85082-7266

Meeting Place graciously supplied by Thorobred Chevrolet, 3232 N Arizona Ave in Chandler. Meeting start time for membership is 7:00- Board meeting will be every other month at 6:30 starting with Feb. 2010 meeting.

Prez Sez,

First I want to thank each and every member of the club for electing me president of the club for a third term. I also want to thank Diane and Bob for staying on as Treasurer and Secretary. I want to thank Bill Rhodes for being our past Vice President and welcome Miner Fleming as our new Vice President, he will be getting a work out this coming up year. I also want to thank our past board members for all there help this past year with Bylaw changes and other stuff that we had going on. And welcome a couple of newcomers to the board, Bruce Levitch, Bobby Stephenson, and John Priddy. I want to thank you guys for stepping up to the plate.

Well another year is almost over. We had some good times and some bad, but so far everyone has made it better club. We have our two big events coming up our annual Instillation Dinner coming up November 5th at 6:00 P.M. at Black Bear Restaurant at Baseline and Gilbert. We will be doing the Yankee Swap again, so please don't forget to bring your gift. Our Christmas dinner this year is on Dec 10th 5:00 p.m. more about it at the meeting.

Well we had 2 car Shows last month. Our Annual 50th year of the Corvair at Thorobred Chevrolet and I think we had 25 cars show and collected about 100 pounds of food and \$155.00 in cash/check, so we did very good. Winners in the people Choice awards was Steve Smith 1st place for his Green 1963 Monza Convertible. 2nd place went to Bill Rhode for his 64 Monza convertible, and 3rd place went to Dick Royal for his 1965 Corsa coupe. Tom Martin won 1st place in the 1962 category. Congrats go out to you all.

We are in need of a newsletter Editor. Mary is to busy with her job and needs to step down. So I need someone to step up to the plate. Again I want to thank everyone for being a part of the best Corvair club in U.S. have a great Halloween.



Your Prez. John Seaman

Treasures Report

Cactus Corvair Club Treasurer's report October 2011

Beginning balance as of 10-01-11 \$992.35

Income
Membership \$25.00
50-50 raffle 24.00
Sell of Clark's catalog 5.00

Total income \$54.00

Expenses
Had not received a bill
for the Cactus newsletter
at the time of this report.

Ending balance as of 10-31-11 \$1,046.35

For all those that did not fill out an information card, please forward your birthday and/or anniversary info so that we can share it with all to: $\frac{rampside63@hotmail.com}{rampside63@hotmail.com}.$ We would love to include you in our best wishes for your special day.

Nov. Birthday's: Dave Wenzlick, Bob Stephenson, Diane Rencenberger, Art Vermeire, John Seaman

Nov Anniversary's: Bob and Diane Rencenberger, Adam and Ana Kolanjak

New Member- none

Remember if you have not sent us your birthday and/or anniversary info, please forward to Rampside63@hotmial to be added to our list.

Keep them in your prayers

Sterling Winings is having a health problem and Jim Johnson. Please keep him in your prayers.

For Sale:

Corvair parts-if you need parts, call John at 480-242-1211. He most likely will have it at a fair price. Club discounts apply. Lots of Corvair parts, everything from turbo stuff to body sheet parts.

1966 Corvair Corsa Clone with custom interior and air condition car has a few small rust issues but runs great. 4 speed trans cinnamon color fancy mag wheels. \$3000.00 call 480-242-1211 for more info.

1961 Monza 900 sedan with automatic and air runs great ready to roll needs paint but many new parts even proper tires \$4000.00 480-242-1211 Also have a 1964 Monza 900 convertible with a Turbo engine. Numbers don't match but sure looks Factory installed top needs replaced and clear coat coming off paint \$4500.00 Trades welcome contact John. 480-242-1211

If you are interested in having an ad placed in the Fanbelt Flyer for Corvair cars, vans, Ultra vans, parts or if you need hard to find parts, please contact Mary at 623-698-9313. If she does not answer, leave a message and a good time for her to call. Please have all requests in by the $15^{\rm th}$ of each month.

Tech Session: None for this addition.

At this time the tech session for Bob's Corvair engine restoration has been tabled to a future date to be determined. If you have any tech tips you would like to share, send them to John's email address rampside63@hotmail.com, thanks

Please remember to send your Corvair story for the month you have volunteered for to share with the club by the 15th of each month. I Did not receive this months story for printing, will get them to reschedule soon. Thanks Mary

Secretary's Report

The meeting was called to order by President John Seaman at 7:00 PM. The minutes and treasurer's report from the Sept. meeting were approved as printed in the Fanbelt Flyer. It was noted that two cars from the Tuscon club came up to our show at Thorobred on Sat, Oct 1; They made a welcome addition to our local cars. Thanks to all who brought Corvairs.

The next Cactus Show is scheduled for Oct. 15 at The Old Country Buffet at The SE corner of Stapley and Baseline Rd.

The Orphan Car Show is scheduled for Sun., Oct. 16 at Los Olivas Park, just north of Indian School Rd. at 28th St..

The Fan Belt Toss in Palm Springs will be Oct. 21 - 23.

There will be a car show on Sun., Oct 30 at 1601 W. Main St. in Mesa from 6:00 AM to 3:00 PM.

The Club elected John Seaman as President. Minor Fleming As Vice President, Diane Rencenberger as Treasurer, and Bob Rencenberger as Secretary. Board members are John Priddy, Bruce Levitch and Bobby Stephenson..

The Nov meeting has been changed to Sat., Nov.5 at the Black Bear Restaurant. It will be a combined meeting and Installation Dinner for next years Officers. A Yankee Swap gift exchange will be part of the evenings hysteria. Starting time is 6:00 PM. Each attendee is requested to bring a wrapped gift valued at \$15 and identified as a man's or woman's gift.

Respectfully submitted Bob Rencenberger, Secretary

Jokes for Adam

An Amish boy and his father were in a mall. They were amazed by almost everything they saw, but especially by two shiny, silver walls that could move apart and then slide back together again.

The boy asked, 'What is this, Father?'

The father (never having seen an elevator) responded, Son, I have never seen anything like this in my life. I don't know what it is'.

While the boy and his father were watching with amazement, a large old lady in a wheelchair moved up to the moving walls and pressed a button.

The walls opened and the lady rolled between them into a small room.

The walls closed and the boy and his father watched the small circular numbers above the walls light up sequentially.

They continued to watch until it reached the last number and then the numbers began to light in the reverse order.

Finally the walls opened up again and a gorgeous 24-year-old blonde stepped out.

The father said quietly to his son..... Go get your mother.'

What do you call a man who stands around and makes faces all day? A clockmaker.

What do you call a ship that lies on the bottom of the ocean and shakes? A nervous wreck.

Why do you need a drivers license to buy liquor when you cant drink and drive?

Why do accountants make good lovers? They're great with figures.

Ghost: Are you coming to my party? Spook: Where is it? Ghost: In the morgue - you know what they say, the morgue the merrier.

I would love to share any with the club that are politically ok since I try to stay away from the politics with the jokes. I will try and use as many as I can for the newsletter. I know we looking for more good jokes. If you have any that you would like to share with the club, sent them to spring1951@live.com and put in the subject line, jokes. an all share a good laugh. Thanks, Mary

Membership Application Cactus Corvair Club, Inc. Chapter #850 Of Corsa

Date:
Name:
Spouse:
Address:
City/State/Zip:
Phone:
Email:
Birthday
BirthdayAnniversary date if Married
Corvairs Owned:
Membership dues are \$25.00
Please make check payable to Cactus Corvair Club
And mail this form to Cactus Corvair club-
Membership P.O. Box 67266, Phoenix, AZ. 85082
If you would like to receive this form electronically, please Contact the president of the club by email: rampside63@
Hotmail.com.
Application given out by:
Membership in the Cactus Corvair Club (CCC) is open
To anyone that has the interest in Corvairs. We are a Charter member of Corvair Society of America (CORSA)
Our meeting are held on the first Wednesday of each month
At Thorobred Chevrolet 2121 N. Arizona Ave in Chandler,
AZ. At 7:00 p.m. you are welcome to come join us.
1 2





GET MORE FOR YOUR MONEY

STARTING SUNDAY, OCTOBER 30 THRU SATURDAY, NOVEMBER 5, 2011



FILL YOUR CART & GET

20% OFF

IN STORE & ONLINE*

Exclusions apply. See below for details. Valid Sunday, October 30 thru Saturday, November 5, 2011

-SHOP IN STORE ---- SHOP ONLINE



480-671-6999

Bring your computer in for a FREE Check-up! Bring this ad to: 2950 W. Apache Trail Apache Junction, AZ 85120

Shredding Service Now Available for 79¢ per pound